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Darlington

Co Durham
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Tel: 01325 254770

www.redhallprimary.org.uk
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1st February 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,

Safer Internet Day – Tuesday 06th February 2018

On Tuesday 06th February it will be Safer Internet Day. The School Council representatives felt that this is a very important issue, we will be doing an assembly on it and learning more about how to stay safe online. Your child can come in pink or green clothes and donate £1. This money will go to the NSPCC. If your child is not wearing pink or green, then please send them in school uniform.

Thank you

School Council
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